
 

Lugarno Public School P & C Association 

Newsletter: 16th March 2021, Week 8 Term 1 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT…   
 

Well I can’t believe it is Week 8 already! Behind the 
scenes the Executive Team, Fundraising committee 
and Canteen committee have been busy planning for 
a fun and successful year ahead. Keep an eye out in 
our next newsletter for a list of the fun activities we 
have planned for this year.   
 
Tomorrow night is our next P & C meeting, held in 
“The Hub” (Library) from 7pm (and also via zoom: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87235735001). I look 
forward to seeing even more new faces tomorrow 
night.  
 
Don’t forget to jump onto Qkr! to order your child a 
special recess and lunch from the canteen on 
Thursday 25th March – see more details below! 
 
Can I also encourage all parents/carers who are on 
Facebook to join our closed P & C Facebook page: 
Lugarno Public School P & C. Please also answer the 
membership questions so we can ensure only 
current parents/carers of LPS students are in the 
group. It is a great forum to stay up to date with all 
that is P & C (in between our newsletters) and to ask 
questions relating to P & C activities 
(fundraising/canteen/uniform shop). Please like 
and follow the school Facebook page for school 
information/questions.  
 
Regards, 
Mel Porter  
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SUB-COMMITTEE NEWS 

 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 
 

Memorial Paver Wall Fundraiser: 

Thank you to everyone who has already ordered their paver for our Memorial Wall.  

Single and double pavers available. Orders close Wednesday 31st March.  Any questions 

please contact Mel Porter on 0405 142 403.   

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Our P & C Mother’s Day gift stall will be back this year in Term 2, more details soon.  

 

Easter Cookies:  

Orders have now closed. Thank you to everyone who supported this fundraiser. Cookie 

kits will be delivered to students via classrooms on Tuesday 23rd March.  



UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

The uniform shop is open every Monday and Thursday morning in the school hall from 

8:30am to 9:30am. Online orders will be delivered to your child’s classroom. 

All sport shirts are now back in stock. 

If you have any uniforms you would like to donate to the uniform shop, please leave it 

at the office for collection. If you have any spare coat hangers you no longer require, we 

would love to have them. 

Any questions you have about uniform please send an email to 

uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au . 

 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

The canteen is open for online QKR! recess and lunch orders only. Over the counter 

service is unavailable at this time. Frozen treats are now available for purchase via 

QKR! every Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

Birthday treats are also available for purchase via QKR! If you are interested in 

purchasing birthday treats for your child, orders need to be placed 2 days in advance. 

The canteen will be holding an end of Term 1 occasional day in Week 9 on Thursday 

25th March. Available to order on QKR! now, Hot Cross buns for recess, meat pies, 

sushi and rice paper rolls for lunch. This will be an online only event so order now so 

your child doesn’t miss out. (see note attached) 

The canteen is always in need of volunteers. Without the help of volunteers, we would 

not be able to provide this service. The canteen is open on Mondays, Wednesdays and 

Fridays with most shifts being 11am to 1:30pm. If you are interested in volunteering 

any time at all, please contact our canteen manager Sharon Steed on 0430 290 077 to 

find out how you can help today. 
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Did you know that when you volunteer there are unexpected benefits? Volunteering is 

great for your health, builds community, increases socialisation, builds bonds and 

creates new friendships.    

The list goes on. The best part of volunteering is often overlooked.  

VOLUNTEERING IS JUST PLAIN FUN 

 

GARNO 

WANTS 

YOU 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lugarno Public School Canteen relies on the many wonderful volunteers in the school 

community to ensure we can provide this service and we would love to see some new 

faces in the canteen. Any time you can provide is appreciated. Most shifts are from 

11am—1:30pm. Please contact our Canteen Manager Sharon Steed on 0430 290 077.  

All the tea and coffee you can drink is provided as well as lunch.  The kids love to see 

you too. 

  

 

 



END OF TERM 1 

OCCASIONAL DAY 
 

To celebrate reaching the end of term 1 the canteen will be holding an 

occasional food day on Thursday 25th March. 

This will be a QKR! only Recess and Lunch order. 

 

RECESS: 

Hot Cross Buns (with or without margarine)   $2.00 

LUNCH: 

Meat Pie          $3.80 

Salmon & Avocado Sushi       $4.20 

Tuna & Cucumber Sushi       $4.20 

Vegetarian Rice Paper Rolls      $4.40 

Milk (chocolate or strawberry)     $2.30 

Blizzard          $1.50 

Please place all orders by 9:15am Monday 22nd March. No late 

orders can be accepted as all food will be pre ordered. 

If you have any questions, please contact the canteen by sending 

an email to canteen@lugarnopandc.org.au.  
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LPS P & C Meeting Dates for 2021 
 

All meeting to be held in ‘The Hub’ (aka the library) at 7pm. Attendance is also available via 
zoom. All welcome.  

 

Term 1 
17th February  

17th March  
 

Term 2 
21st April  
19th May 
16th June 

 
Term 3 
21st July 

18th August  
15th September 

 
Term 4 

20th October 
17th November 

Dec - TBC 
 
 
*Dates correct at time of printing.  



 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Casual Work 
 
 

Multiple Casual positions – Georges River Local Government Area - 9640 
 

Help protect our vibrant school communities 
 

Become a Casual School Crossing Supervisor! 
 Keep our kids, parents and teachers safe on the road 

 Be a second pair of eyes for our local motorists 

 Earn an income and still have time to live your life to the fullest 

Shifts fall between the school zones hours 8.00am to 9.30am and 2.30pm to 4.00pm,  
with a minimum of one, one hour shift as and when required 

Monday to Friday during the school term. 

 
Does this sound like you? 
 Reliable in good or bad weather 

 Good communication skills 

 Community spirit 

 Positive energy 

 

 If it does, visit jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au  to apply today!  
 

Applications close Sunday 28th March 2021 
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